
The Florida City & County Management  
Association Celebrates With 

Town of Belleair 
on the 40th anniversary of your town’s recognition by the 

International City/County Management Association (ICMA) 
of its operation under the commission-manager form of government. 

Awarded April 6, 2021 
 

 
Micah Maxwell, President, FCCMA 
Assistant City Manager, Clearwater 

 

 

 

Certificate of Recognition 


